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Family Training

Two members of our volunteer team joined others from

around the state to complete the Family Mediator

Training in Norman, OK.  Both Charise and Keitha
learned the finer points of family mediation during the 4

day training.  Congratulate these amazing ladies next

time you see them! 



Reminders

Upcoming

events:

Sept. 5- Office

Closed for Labor

Day

Are you part of an organization that regularly has presenters? 

Early Settlement Mediation would love the chance to be a featured presenter

at civic and social clubs.  Please contact shead@cameron.edu if you know a

group that is in need of a speaker. 

2800 W. Gore Blvd.
Lawton, OK 73505

Scan for more 
information

TRAVEL REMINDER: as we enter FY 23 travel rates have

changed!  If you need a new travel form please contact our

office.

VOLUNTEER HOURS: as we enter FY 23 all volunteer hours

start back at 0 for a new year.  To be considered an active

volunteer we ask that you volunteer 10 hours of your valuable

time and talent to our program. 

Help Us Get The Word

Out about ESM

Special Judge Susan Zwaan presented Jodie

with her Family Mediator Certification

Family Mediator

Certification Awarded


